
 
 
 
Tuesday 27th of August 2024 
 
 
Construction site Rosewood Amsterdam 
 
 
 
Dear sir, madam, dear neighbors, 
 
As you already have experienced, we are finishing the new Rosewood hotel at 
the Prinsengracht. Besides Rosewood, Gemeente Amsterdam also executed the 
works at the bridge Leidsestraat, and the full new quay is still under construction 
by Beens. 
This leads us in a logistic puzzle in the Langeleidsedwarsstraat, all logistical 
movements nowadays go through the backside into the hotel and construction 
offices need to be removed out being able to finish the hotel. 
 
After diverse contact with the local authorities, we have agreed to use 1 extra 
pontoon on the Prinsengracht, and we also agreed to enlarge the existing 
pontoon which already is positioned at the Prinsengracht. This extra and 
enlarged pontoon is permitted and they are already in progress for installation. 
We use these 2 external pontoons as lunch area, construction offices and stock 
area. 
 
The smaller ponton can be positioned in front of the hotel, the larger pontoon 
can only be parked next to the bridge of the Leidsestraat as Nautisch beheer 
cannot give approval on a other position. When possible, it can be parked near 
the Leidsegracht. By the quickest moment when Gemeente Amsterdam/Beens 
are ready with the works on the quay we will move the bigger pontoon to the 
corner of the Leidsegracht. 
 
Above is needed being able to finish the Rosewood hotel in shortest term and 
minimize hindrance and nuisance for you as neighbors.  
 
We apologize for this hindrance. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
info@prinsengracht432.nl  
 
With kind regards/ met vriendelijke groet, 
 
Slokker Bouwgroep & CRHS 
 


